CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04876-16

Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 9:12 AM

To: ‘Mary Anne Mushacke'

Subject: RE: docket number 160021-E1

Good morning Ms. Mushacke,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: Mary Anne Mushacke [mailto:lindalagoon@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:02 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: docket number 160021-E1

Please consider the citizen who is on a limited income who’s powerless against a company that has a “monopoly” on the
services that are being provide; a necessary, not a luxury! We have no other choice but to deal with FPL and be
subjected to any increases they deem necessary. Many seniors already have to choose between affording medicine
and food. Now it will be even more difficult with a huge increase for a service we must have!

Mmy Anne Mushacke
4821 Linda OR,

North Port. FL 34286
docket number 160021-E1


FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04876-16




